

File Ref: CR19-381198

Mr David Glasgow
Department of Planning Industry & Environment
Email: david.glasgow@planning.nsw.gov.au

Ms Jess Fountain

Email: Jessica.fountain@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Glasgow & Ms Fountain

Re: Application No. SSD-10379 Sutherland Entertainment Centre 4-20 Eton Street, Sutherland

Thank you for your email correspondence of 22 October 2019 concerning the abovementioned development application and your request for input into the SEARS for the proposal.

Sutherland Shire Council is the applicant and owner of the property, and therefore, presents a conflict of interest to make comments on the SEARS. On this basis, Council will not be providing input into the SEARS.

I trust you understand Council's position, and thank you for your referral. Should you wish to discuss this matter, please contact me on 9710 0474 or email ssc@ssc.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely,

Peter Barber

Director Shire Planning